

Minister for Police, Fire and Emergency Services and Minister for Corrective Services

File No: PSB/00090 Ref No: 00457-2016 JK

1 6 FEB 2016

Level 24 State Law Building 50 Ann Street Brisbane PO Box 15195 City East Queensland 4002 Australia Telephone +61 7 3035 8300 Facsimile +61 7 3220 6229 Email police@ministerial.qld.gov.au ABN 65 959 415 158

Dr Richard Bean Co-convenor Brisbane Central Business District Bicycle User Group richard.bean@gmail.com

Dear Dr Bean

Thank you for your letter dated 23 December 2015 to the Honourable Bill Byrne MP, Minister for Police, Fire and Emergency Services and Minister for Corrective Services requesting statistics for Queensland-wide penalties.

I have been asked to respond to you on behalf of the Minister on this occasion.

As the matter raised falls within the responsibilities of the Honourable Mark Bailey MP, Minister for Main Roads, Road Safety and Ports and Minister for Energy, Biofuels and Water Supply, I have forwarded a copy of your correspondence to his office for consideration.

I trust this information is of assistance.

Yours sincerely

Ellen McIntyre Chief of Staff

CC:

The Honourable Mark Bailey MP

Minister for Main Roads, Road Safety and Ports and Minister for Energy, Biofuels and Water Supply